July 1, 2019

The Honorable Todd Harrelson
Mayor of Loris South Carolina
3909 Walnut Street

Loris, SC 29569

Dear Mayor Harrelson:

Please acknowledge this letter as my official notice of resignation effective July 2, 2019.
I would like to thank you for having me as a part of the City of Loris and appreciate the
opportunity to serve as the City Administrator. It has been my pleasure working for the
citizens of our great town and I wish you only success in the future.

With kind regards, I remain




